
Nev. gaming officials propose
regulation changes
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Casino licensees would get clarity on responding to customers
who appear to be impaired by drugs and out-of-state sports
bettors would be able to be paid winnings easier under changes
to gaming regulations that have been proposed to the Nevada
Gaming Commission.

The  state  Gaming  Control  Board  on  Wednesday  unanimously
recommended  approval  of  proposed  amendments  to  four
regulations that will be considered by the commission at its
April 19 meeting.
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